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EDN-HE(14) 1/2021-IT-Edu- e — 7{"
Directorate of Higher Education \f’ﬁ% e L
Himachal Pradesh ‘ ;
| 2tpeca2 |
Dated: Shimla-1, the December, 2022 i
e | | 3
The Director

National Institute of Electronics and Information Tech. (NIELIT)
Hotel Caderwood building, Jakhoo, Shimla-1

Subject:- Regarding approval for extension of ongoing HP School Project from 01-
Jan-2023 to 31-Mar-2023.

Sir,

Kindly refer to the letter No. EDN-B-F(4)-5/2021 dated 12.12.2022 received
from the Principal Secretary (Education) to the GoHP, on the subject cited above (Copy
enclosed). '

In this context, it is submitted that the Govt. of H.P. (Department Of Higher
Education) has conveyed the approval of the Government to extend the contract period for next
three months w.e.f. 01.01.2023 to 31.03.2023 to impart IT Education in various Government
Senior Secondary Schools of the State. '

You are, therefore, requested to take further necessary action in the matter.

Jt. Director of Hr. Edu. (C-II)
5}4 Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. as above, dated Shimla-171001 December, 2022

Copy to:
1. All Dy. Directors of Higher Education for information (through e-mail).

Jt. Director of Hr. Edu. (C-II)
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